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PRESIDENT’S CORNER [ LARRY RUSSETTE, PRESIDENT ]

Happy New Year, 2019!!  I hope all had a great, safe, and blessed Holiday Season. As is 
common we reflect on the past year and look forward to 2019. In review of 2018 I believe we made 
progress that will be the foundation for years of improved 
offering to our members. In April we had our most successful 
Environmental Achievement Awards ceremony, with record 
attendance honoring four incredible students, two innovative 
companies, and an industry legend. August held our annual 
scholarship program golf outing, this year at Plum Hollow 
Country Club, again with a wonderful turnout. Lastly, in 
November we held our second joint science fair mentorship 
event with the Science & Engineering Fair of Metro-Detroit 
at the Detroit Public Library that again was a huge success.  
I would like to thank all for your support in the past as well as the 
future.

In 2019 we will continue to refine and grow our existing core events, 
and add several more.  Look for a couple of good old fashion (and 
inexpensive) networking events to assist in each member’s associates, 
and give potential members the opportunity to get to know what the 
EMA is about while also enabling them to meet others in the association.  
I look forward to another year and remind all that you will receive directly 
what you put into the association. The EMA has a bright and promising 
future ahead, but that is only possible with your continued support.  

Thank you again, and I hope to see all of you at the 2019 events!!

SCIENCE FAIR JUDGING

Wednesday, Mar. 13th FOR JUDGING INFORMATION 
Please contact Tricia Wanamaker at

emadirector@gmail.com8:00am 
COBO Center

UPCOMING 

EVENTS

enviroCHAT
Tuesday, Feb. 26th

6:00pm 
Traffic Jam & Snug
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SCIENCE FAIR SUCCESS: 2018 MENTOR PROGRAM
[ TRICIA WANAMAKER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ]

On November 17, 2018, the EMA held its annual science fair 
mentorship program in conjunction with the Science & Engineering Fair of 
Metro-Detroit at the main branch of the Detroit Public Library. “Science Fair 
Success: Your Best Project” focused on what it takes to construct a proper 
science fair project, whilst providing students the opportunity to interact with 
industry professionals to discuss their project ideas and essentially “pick their 
brains” for inspiration. With over 100 student and parents in attendance, this 
event was just as successful as last year’s program.

What truly makes this event so special is all of our mentor volunteers. 
Every volunteer brought a unique perspective to the table, coming from 

a range of backgrounds within 
the environmental science field. 
THANK YOU to all of this year’s 
event and table sponsors for 
supporting this exciting event. 
Your generosity is what enables 
us to keep going and make 
events such as these possible. 

CONTINUED ON PAGE 5

2018 SCIENCE FAIR SUCCESS EVENT 
CORPORATE SPONSORS

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS CONTRIBUTIONS TO  OUR 2018 EVENT
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ADVANCED UNDERGROUND 

INSPECTION
http://www.auinspection.com

AEVITAS SPECIALTY SERVICES
https://www.aevitasdetroit.com/

BIO-CHEM LABORATORIES, INC.
http://www.bio-chem.com

BROWN & BROWN COMMERCIAL
INSURANCE & RISK MANAGEMENT

http://www.bbdetroit.com

BUTZEL LONG of BLOOMFIELD HILLS
http://www.butzel.com

DTE ENERGY
http://www.dteenergy.com

ENERGY RENEWAL PARTNERS, LLC
http://www.energyrenewalpartners.com

ERG ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES
http://www.ergenvironmental.com

ENVIROSOLIDS LLC.
http://www.envirosolids.com

GOODWILL GREENWORKS
http://www.goodwillgreenworks.com

H.M. ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES
http://www.hmenvironmental.com

HEALTHMARK INDUSTRIES
http://www.hmark.com

HYDROCHEM
http://www.hydrochem.com

ITC HOLDINGS CORP.
http://www.itc-holdings.com

K2-KM PLANT SERVICES
http://www.k2industrial.com

LOCONTE CORPORATION

M.L. CHARTIER, INC.
http://www.michartier.com

MARINE POLLUTION CONTROL
http://www.marinepollutioncotrol.com

MIDWEST ANALYTICAL SERVICES
http://www.midwestanalytical.com

NEW YEAR, NEW BOARD MEMBERS
[ TRICIA WANAMAKER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ]

2019 marks a year of new and exciting things for the EMA, 
beginning with the nomination of three new board members 
representing Loconte, Marine Pollution Control, and PROS Services, 
including a new face on our Executive Board.

CHELSEA MILLER – MARINE POLLUTION CONTROL

Chelsea Miller is our newest representative of 
MPC, and has been voted in as Secretary of 
the EMA. Chelsea graduated from Wayne State 
University in 2017 with a Bachelor’s degree in 
Environmental Science. She is currently with MPS 
working as a Hazardous Material Coordinator, 
characterizing various waste streams for disposal 
approval.

MIKE LOGAN – LOCONTE CORP.

Mike Logan currently works with Loconte 
which provides business and environmental 
consulting services. Prior to that his role was 
to integrate the Synergy Environmental 
acquisition into five Republic Services 
business units and manage the sales team 
in southeastern Michigan. In 2017 he 
sold Synergy Environmental to Republic 
Services after 16 years of operating a waste and recycling company. 

KEVIN TURNER – PROS SERVICES

Kevin Turner has been working in the industrial 
cleaning industry for 14 years now. He started 
with Vac All as a Hazmat technician doing spill 
clean ups, industrial cleaning, and confined 
space rescue. From there he moved on to 
work for Terra contracting starting with the 
Enbridge spill on the Kalamazoo river, where 
he became a Forman. In mid-2012 I came to 

PROS Services as a Supervisor for their industrial cleaning and DTE 
accounts, and in the last year became a account representative.



2018 MEMBERSHIP

MLA CONSULTANTS, LLC

NATIONAL INDUSTRIAL 
MAINTENANCE
https://nimmi.com/

PPG INDUSTRIES, INC.
http://www.ppg.com

PROFICIENT TRAINING & 
CONSULTING
http://www.proficienttc.com

PROS SERVICES, INC.
http://www.prosenvironmental.com

SCHULTZ, INC.
http://www.schults-inc.com

SOMNIO GLOBAL, LLC
http://www.somnioglobal.com

UNIVERSAL WASTE SERVICES

USHER OIL COMPANY
http://www.usheroil.com

VESCO OIL CORPORATION
https://www.vescooil.com/

VMX INTERNATIONAL, LLC
http://www.vmxi.com

WASTE MANAGEMENT OF 
MICHIGAN
https://www.wm.com

ZERVOS INSURANCE GROUP
http://www.zervosgroup.com
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DO YOU HAVE AN ARTICLE TO SHARE?

We are always looking for interesting information to 
share with everyone!! Whether it is something you find 

or something you write, we’d love to share!!

Please submit articles via e-mail to Tricia Wanamaker at
emadirector@gmail.com

TO SALT, OR NOT TO SALT: NEAT ALTERNATIVES
[ BRAD WOZNAK, SEH INC. ]

Road salt is known to be harmful in many ways to the environment. Below are 
some alternative ideas we can use at home that are interesting and more eco-
friendly!!

http://www.sehinc.com/news/salt-or-not-salt-might-not-be-question



2018 SCIENCE FAIR SUCCESS   [cont.]

THANK YOU to our table sponsors for supporting our event: 
PROS Services, Ford Motor Company, and Marine Pollution Control.

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE

For more photos from the event, as well as how to register for judging 

the 2019 Science Fair with the EMA
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We love hearing from our members! 

Please feel free to send us information about your business and what strides you are making in environmental 
sustainability, information on upcoming events in the professional community, or any interesting articles related 

to green practices and environmental sustainbility. 

Please e-mail all inquiries to Tricia Wanamaker at emadirector@gmail.com

The purpose of the EMA is to establish and maintain an active information exchange between government and industry professionals involved with 
environmental management to arrive at solutions to environmental issues within a framework of ethics appropriate to the environmental field. The EMA 

believes in and supports the application of integrity, common sense, sound sciences, and fiscal responsibility in all matters affecting the environment.
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